

Redhill Nursery Fortnightly Update

Email us at: nursery@redhillprimary.co.uk

Happy Holidays!

We cannot believe the year has come to an end and what a fantastic year it has been! The children have achieved so much and we are very proud of them as I am sure you are. We would like to wish those children leaving us all the best and good luck in Reception! We look forward to another year with those children who will stay with us and we would like to welcome all the new students that will start in September. We would like to thank all the parents and carers for all their support and we wish you a wonderful holiday!



Weekly activities

PE – Monday am and Thursday am. Please ensure your child is dressed in PE kit.

Welly walk – Wednesday mornings –
Please ensure your child comes dressed for
Welly Walk in the appropriate clothing.

Show and Tell – Please check your child's reading record for their day to bring show and tell.

Dates and reminders for returning

students

- Wednesday 3rd September—First day back to school
- No Welly Walk on the first day back
- Please ensure all your child's uniform and belongings are labelled with their name.
- Your child will need a water bottle which should also be labelled.
- Book bags should have a change of clothes inside—these do not need to be uniform.
- If your child is in nappies then please ensure there are enough nappies and wipes in their book bag daily or you can leave a pack of nappies at school

The Nursery Team would like to thank you for the gifts and cards. We really appreciate your kindness!

We look forward to seeing some of you again after the holidays!